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HB 3076 is yet another solution in search of a problem. Federal Firearms Licensees 

are already highly regulated and thoroughly vetted by the BATFE of the federal 

government. There is no need for a state licensing system unless the goal of the 

sponsors is to harass and generally make business more difficult for gun dealers 

while also wasting even more of the taxpayers money. Why don't you focus on the 

real problems facing the state-which in large part are due to policies you've 

previously implemented-and quit making Oregons government ever more onerous for 

its citizens. Thank you. 


